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John Rice Avenue and Haydown 
Road Junction Upgrade  

Temporary road closures and bus detours 

       

 

 

This upgrade forms part of the State Government’s 

election commitments, to upgrade, or investigate potential 

upgrades, in the northern suburbs to improve safety, 

access and to make travel easier for all users. 

What’s happening 

Works are continuing at the junction of John Rice Avenue and 

Haydown Road in Elizabeth Vale.  

Asphalting work will be undertaken on Haydown Road and 

Winklebury Road for approximately three nights. 

How this affects you 

To undertake this work safely, the following road closures will be in 

place at night:  

• Haydown Road, at the John Rice Avenue junction, will be 

closed to all traffic.  

• Winklebury Road, at the John Rice Avenue junction, will be 

closed to all traffic. 

Access to John Rice Avenue will be maintained via local road 

detours. 

Local detours will be in place during closures. Please follow onsite 

signage for alternative routes and observe the direction of onsite 

traffic controllers.  

John Rice Avenue will remain open with temporary speed 

and lane restrictions in place.  

When 

Tuesday 21 January 2025 
Thursday 23 January 2025 
Tuesday 28 January 2025, 
Weather permitting 

Hours of work 
Night works from 7pm until 
6am 

Where 

Haydown Road at the John 
Rice Ave junction, Elizabeth 
Vale 

Winklebury Road at the John 
Rice Ave junction, Elizabeth 
Vale 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au 
/JohnRiceHaydown 

Email DIT:Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880  
 

 

Making travel easier for all 
road users  

 

Supporting growth in the 
Lyell McEwin health 
precinct  

We are upgrading the junction of John 
Rice Avenue and Haydown Road in 
Elizabeth Vale 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/JohnRiceHaydown
http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/JohnRiceHaydown
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From Tuesday 21 January 2025 to Tuesday 28 January 2025 there will be temporary parking 

restrictions on Rollison Road and Osler Street. 

Bus stop 54B (both sides) on Haydown Road will be impacted at night during works. Please refer to bus 

stop signage and check the latest updates at adelaidemetro.com.au for more information. 

Access for emergency service vehicles will be available at all times.  

Access to properties will be maintained, with advance notice to be provided if there are any requirements 

to temporarily restrict access.  

Outside of these works, speed and lane restrictions will remain in place throughout the work area for the 

duration of the project, until complete.  

Day work will continue between 7am and 5pm. 

This project is expected to be complete March 2025, weather permitting.  

We thank you for your understanding while these critical safety upgrades are undertaken.  
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